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Deacon Ministry 

THE NEW TESTAMENT 
IN A YEAR READING PLAN 

 

AUGUST READINGS 
2 CORINTHIANS 2-13 

GALATIONS 1-6 
EPHESIANS 1-4 

http://ibsa.org/
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Have you ever walked into the church on a Sunday 
morning sweating from the walk from your car to the 
building, then you walked in and said "Aaaah! It feels so 
good here"?  If you are like me, then you can 
identify with that experience.  Have you thought of how 
that AC is able to run?  Not the mechanics of it, but how 
the church pays for it to run.  The answer is the radical 
generosity of the Heartland family.  Each month the 
utility bills for the church building are paid by the tithes 
and offerings of our church family, which allows us to 
provide a cool and clean place for people to come and 
worship the Lord Jesus Christ.  Thank you for your radical 
generosity as we seek to reach our community with the 
Gospel! 

STEWARDSHIP SPOTLIGHT 

IRON SHARPENS IRON:  Men make plans today to go 
to Iron Sharpens Iron (ISI).  ISI is a Men's Conference that 
we go to each year that equips men to be the leader in 
their family, work, and church that God calls men to be.  
Imagine what it would look like for a large group of men 
to assume the leadership responsibility that God calls 
men to?  It would change the world!  Iron Sharpens Iron 
is Saturday, September 11 from 8:30am-5pm at First 
Baptist Church O'Fallon.  The cost is $40 and that 
includes lunch also.  Please sign up by August 29 at the 
Next Steps table or by calling the church office. 

COMING UP IN SEPTEMBER 


